
FULFILLMENT OF ANNUAL ORAL PRESENTATION REQUIREMENT 

 

Name of Student:      Academic Year:    

 

Date of Presentation: 

Title of Presentation: 

 

 

Presentation Venue:  

 

If the talk was not sponsored by the Department of Biological Sciences, please attach documentation, such 

as a conference schedule or flyer announcing your talk. 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Department Requirement:  Senior PhD students must present their research orally in a public forum at 

least once each academic year between June 1 and May 31.    

Options include, speaking at the annual symposium, speaking in the student research showcase, speaking 

at a regional or national research meeting, presenting “work-in-progress” seminar, and completing a public 

dissertation defense. 

Other public presentations of the student’s research may be accepted at the discretion of the DGS. 

This requirement cannot be fulfilled by lab meeting presentations or poster presentations. 

 

 

 

The completed form should be submitted to the graduate secretary in Cooke 109. 


